
Nurses Corner 

Greetings Eagles. Winter is 

coming and the possibility of 

illness as well. Please re-

member to wear your masks, 

wash your hands often, and 

stay home if you’re not feel-

ing well.  

If you have any school health 

questions you may reach out 

to me at garnert@pcsb.org. 

December is here and 
midterms aren’t until 
January! School reopens 
after winter break on 
Monday, January 4th. 
The midterm testing 
schedule is on page 4 
of this newsletter. 
Please note that mid-
term testing week will 
have a different sched-
ule, and Friday, January 
15th will be an A Day. 

Also, please note that 
students will off on Jan-
uary 18th and 19th. 
School will resume on 
January 20th and will 
be a B Day. 

The NJHS Food Drive 
was a great success! 
Over 970 cans and 

sweatshirt or jacket has 
a logo, it cannot be 
larger than a half dollar.  
ELMS logo sweatshirts 
are the only exception. 
Please note that East 
Lake High School 
sweatshirts are not 
within dress code.  
Thank you for your un-
derstanding. 
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boxed items were col-
lected for F.E.A.S.T. 
Food Pantry. This will 
help many community 
members during the 
holidays. 

Just a reminder as we 
start to have cooler 
weather, all students 
that choose to wear 
sweatshirts or jackets in 
school must adhere to 
the school uniform col-
ors. This is light blue, 
royal blue, gray or 
white. I have seen many 
sweatshirts and jackets 
in different colors. If 
your student chooses to 
wear them to school, 
they will need to take 
them off once in school. 
Another reminder, if the 

Caught Being Awesome  

Alexander is extremely polite and 

very respectively to both other stu-

dents and his teachers.  I have him 

in Coding Fundamentals.  He is very 

talented when it comes to coding.  I 

have witnessed on numerous occa-

sions when another student strug-

gles with a coding issue Alexander 

offers his assistance.  He politely 

asks if he can help them and even 

explains what the problem is.  Be-

sides being good at coding, he is also a natural teacher.  



December 

December 2020 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 A 2 B 3 A 4 B 5 

6 7 A 8 B 
SAC 8AM 

9 A 10 B 11 A 12 

13 14 B 15 A 16 B 17 A 18 B 19 

20 21  22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

Zachary 
Taylor 

Kamryn 
Padinske 

Chase 
Crawford 

6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade 

ELMS 2020-2021 Teacher of the year is Mr. 
Stewart. Mr. Stewart is our 7th grade engi-
neering teacher. He has been with ELMS 
since our inception in 2014. Mr. Stewart 
builds dynamic and creative lessons that 
allow students to discover engineering 
hands on.  

Isabella 
Comini 

Logan  
Jaffe 

Nicholas 
Marnell 

https://bit.ly/2Gddt6Q 

https://bit.ly/2Gddt6Q


https://bit.ly/2Gddt6Q 

https://bit.ly/3fZgLIl 

District Application  
Program Guide is  
coming home to  

8th Graders.  
Below is a link to  

the e-version.  

https://bit.ly/2Gddt6Q
https://bit.ly/3fZgLIl



